
Minutes ARE September 9, 2020 

 

General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by Chris KE5KPC on Zoom Meetings. 

 

Members Present:  Tom N5RC, Erik N5EOB, Chris KE5KPC, Jim N5JCP, Dave KE5DME, Pete KC5IMZ, John 

W5FFS, John KG5VTT, James WJ2K, Molly KG5VTO, Ricardo K6RSA, Tim KI5HAS, John 

N5JGJ, Greg KI7BFN, Mark KG5UCO 

 

Guests:  

 

Minutes John W5FFS made a motion to accept the August meeting minutes, seconded by James.  Motion 

passed.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: For the month of August we have a beginning balance of beginning balance of $1802.19.  We had 

an amazon Smile Donation of $19.19 for 4-1-2020 to 6-30-2020, leaving us an ending balance of 

1821.38.  John VTT made a motion to accept the treasure’s report, seconded by Pete.  Motion 

Passed. 

  

Events: The club social will be September 21, 2020 at 6pm at Chili’s on 121 and Glade Rd..  We will 

have to sit at 2 different tables if we have more than 10 members and family join us. 

 

 Chris will contact Suzanne to see if we are able to have an in person meeting in October and what 

if any restrictions we will have to abide by but it is not looking likely that we will have an in 

person meeting for the rest of the year. 

      

Business: Tom mentioned that we need to form a nominating committee for 2021 club officers. 

  

 Tom is wanting to start a club newsletter and asking for ideas and help. 

 

It was bought up that we should have a radio in the park day or fox hunt. 

   

Member Comments: James mentioned that Ken Rawlinson is the new Fire Marshal for The City of Euless. 

 

James said that Euless CERT had 10 members volunteer 91 hours in Hurricane Laura shelter. 

  

 Pete said that the club has 520 volunteer hours so far this year. 

   

 

Contact Chris KE5KPC if you want to take a license test at ke5kpc@gmail.com. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 19:51 by Dave seconded by John W5FFS Motion passed. 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC 


